

The Corporation of The Town of Amherstburg

April 24, 2020

Att: Premier Doug Ford premier@ontario.ca

VIA EMAIL

Re: Suspend Time-of-Use Electricity Billing – Support from the Town of Amherstburg

At its meeting of March 23rd, 2020, Amherstburg Town Council passed the following:

"That Administration BE DIRECTED to send correspondence to the Ontario Energy Board and Essex Power Lines in support of the Premier's recommendation to suspend time-of-use electricity billing."

Motion Carried

Regards,

Tammy Fowkes Deputy Clerk

CC:

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Essex Powerlines